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RVT condition no longer applies for entry into Slovenia

18. 2. 2022 Ministry of the Interior

The Government of the Republic of Slovenia has issued the Ordinance repealing the

Ordinance of determining the conditions for entry into the Republic of Slovenia for the

purpose of containment and control of the infectious disease COVID-19. The Ordinance

enters into force on 19 February 2022.

As of 19 February 2022, restrictions due to Covid-19 no longer apply when entering Slovenia.

This means that:
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the RVT (recovered/vaccinated/tested) condition no longer has to be met at the border and

travellers will no longer be ordered to quarantine at home.
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